
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Earn Money for Our Elementary School FEBRUARY 20-29! 

Hulafrog’s Subscribe for Schools PTA/PTO fundraising contest begins on Monday, 
February 20th and runs through Wednesday, February 29th.  

During Subscribe for Schools week, local parent/teacher organizations will      
earn $1 for every parent who subscribes to hulafrog.com.  On top of that,      
the organization with the most subscriptions will have its donation DOUBLED! 

Join Thousands of Local Parents Who Subscribe to Hulafrog 

If you don’t know Hulafrog, it’s the go-to website for places to go and things to do 
for kids & families in our area.  This contest is for the Red Bank area website only 
(covers Northeast Monmouth County).  It's a great resource that many parents use 
anyway, so this is a fun & easy way for us to earn extra money for our school.   

How to Subscribe – It’s Easy! 

Go to the webpage listed below to subscribe to Hulafrog’s “Our Pick” newsletter for 
a heads up on the best local events, activities & deals for kids.  Just remember to 
pick our school when you do!   

http://redbank.hulafrog.com/schools 

(One subscription allowed per person/computer.) 

Tell Your Friends & We’ll Earn More $$ 

Spread the word to other local parents through email or Facebook.  Especially 
friends who have babies & toddlers.  As long as subscribers are parents who reside 
in the coverage area for Hulafrog Red Bank, we’ll earn another dollar for each one!  

Subscribe For Schools Week is February 20 – 29, 2012 

Make sure you subscribe during “Subscribe for Schools” week (actually it’s 10 
days!) -- Monday, 2/20 through Wednesday, 2/29.   Let’s get that donation! 


